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SUBDIVISION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING MAY 21, 1991

Meeting chii89"Eo°8RAEY 508, 39 pinl TR IBALSESEL8E £a
Magnus.

Commission members Tom Totten and Peggy Mahaney were also
present.

Gary Niethammer of R.C. Engineering and Ralph and Carl
Raymond were present.

After discussion, Niethammer and the Raymonds agreed to

bring the plat back for further review. Areas that need
to changed were the cul de sac, road length and right of

way.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

P. Mahaney




